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Christmas is a time to celebrate 
the birth of Jesus Christ, and it’s 
about being with the people you 
care about, having some laughs, 
and creating more memories.  

 

The evening’s entertainment, Chris 
Dokos, serenades Mary Mannos.  

For the Pan-Arcadian Federation 
Theodoros Kolokotronis Chapter # 
90 it means gathering as a family 
for our annual holiday dinner at 
Aristo’s Restaurant. 

This year’s event was a night of 
laughter, good food, and good 
friends! 

 

Paul and Sophie Roumpos 

 

Margo Sotiriou and Irene Wallingford  

Thanks to our co-chairs Karen 
Anastasopoulos and Antoinette 

Sotiriou for another great job in 
organizing this wonderful 
tradition! 

 

David Rebol, Apostoli Anastasopoulos, 
and Nicole Pauls Rebol. 

 

Past president, current president and 
future president? Joanne Saltas and 
Christopher Katis with their nephew 
George Rebol. 

Καλά Χριστούγεννα! 
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Striiiiiiike! 

For our October event, the PFA 
went bowling! We had a great 
time tossing balls down the alley, 
trying to avoid the gutters, and 
looking for the far-too elusive 
strike. Thanks to everyone who 
came out – it was a lot of fun! 

 

     

 

 

 

        

Congratulations! 
Bill and Sophia Drossos are this year’s Saint Sophia Hellenic 
Orthodox School’s Freedom Award recipients. They were 
recognized at the school’s annual Oxi Day Program for their 
dedication to our community and their commitment to 
preserving and promoting the Greek culture. 

Congratulations Bill and Sophia! Very much well-deserved!  

                          

Bill and Sophia Drossos with their Freedom Award. 

 

Have an idea for our next issue? Know 
an Arcadian who’s interested in 
joining? Want to pay your dues? 
Contact President Christopher Katis at 
chriskatis@comcast.net And be sure 
to follow us on Facebook! 

                                                      
     

ELECTION MEETING!  

Our next meeting will be 

Tuesday, January 15, 2013 at 

6:00 p.m. We’ll be electing 

officers so please come and cast 

your vote! 

 

 

Drew Pauls and Helen Giannis enjoying a beer. 

Sandra Katis and Kelly Huntington check the 
score. 

Sundee Listello, Elaine Bapis, and Charlie & 
Sandra Zoolakis sharing some laughs. 

George Anastasopoulos gets ready for a strike! 


